
 

14th August 2019 

Burglaries investigation update. 

On July 30th we appealed for information about six burglaries which happened overnight on July 27th. 

Two males, aged 19, were arrested in connection with these burglaries and have been released on 

police bail, pending further enquires. 

The blue rucksack (pictured) has been identified in connection with the burglaries. It was found to 

contain items believed to have been stolen from the various properties and anyone who has any 

information about who the rucksack belongs to, is also asked to contact CID.  

We are still appealing for witnesses, and urge anyone with information to call CID on 725111 or call 

Crimestoppers anonymously on 0800 555 111. 

 

You can read the previous media release here: http://www.guernsey.police.uk/article/172811/Six-

Burglaries-Reported-over-the-Weekend 
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